Ed Neal Elected 5-2 Vice President City Employes Group

Fireman Ed Neal was elected first vice president of the Santa Cruz Civil Service association when the group met to fill vacancies caused by resignations of members leaving city employment.

Winona Randall was elected secretary-treasurer, and W. E. Templeman was chosen for the executive board.

Thomas M. Kelley is president of the organization. Other officers include Della Sadamune, second vice president; Frank Haas, sergeant-at-arms; and Ed Sheehy and Harry McElderry, members of the executive board. The next meeting of the group will be held on March 371.